710AM

One Tabor Center
1200 17th Street
Suite 2300
Denver, CO 80202
303-572-6250

Oecteber 2, 1989

Wayne Heinen
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Dear Mr. Heinen

Thank you for your letter of September 13
regarding your reception of KBXG il khe il
letter is to confirm that you did in fact recieve
our signal on the 13th of September between 9:28
and 9:33 AM. I hope you enjoyed listening to

KBXG and that you will continue to in the future.

Robert Exum

A
Chief Engineer

KBXG 710 AM



